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PUBLIC ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 
 

Wednesday, September 24, 2014 
2:00 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
1660 Mission Street 

Room 2001 
 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Public Advisory Committee will be held on 
Wednesday, October 22, 2014. 
 
Please submit your proposed agenda items via email to Carolyn.Jayin@sfgov.org by Friday, 
October 17 – 12:00 p.m. 
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The public is cordially invited to attend the Public Advisory Committee meetings.  This Committee is 
an informal group which discusses issues of policy and procedure in the operation of the Department 
of Building Inspection. For information about this Committee, please contact Carolyn Jayin at (415) 
558-6131. 
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